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Ms. Leah Christensen, Principal 

Chipotle Fundraiser – Bring 

your friends and family as 

33% of sales comes back to  

Bothwell PAC. Thank you for 

your support! 

PAC generously voted to devote $3000 towards our Three-

Year OPAL (Outdoor Play and Learning) vision. We have      

already paid for plans that were drawn up by a professional 

landscape architect last year; the plan expands our front   

garden and forest grove into three distinct learning class-

rooms. This will require considerable funds working along-

side the district. Our first priority is to create a more           

sustainable learning area in Salh Tumuxw (Our Learning    

Circle in the Forest Grove by the gardens). This is estimated 

to cost $4000.  

We are also writing grants to help expand our gardens with 

more beds, storage and gardening tools.  

PAC also funds many other aspects of your child’s school  

experiences including gym equipment, technology, busses 

for field trips, on site learning (past options have included      

Theatre, Yoga and the Vancouver Aquarium Aqua Van), and 

teacher funds for special classroom arts and crafts supplies.  

This year, PAC has already planned two great fundraisers. 

We hope you will be able to support them as all funds  

directly support your child’s experiences at Bothwell. 

Purdy’s Holiday Chocolate Fundraiser 
 

The link is live and waiting for your orders: 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1373776-87217 

25% of the total sale goes to support OPAL at 

Bothwell (Outdoor Play and Learning).  

Please send the link to family and friends and 

spread the word!  

Online order deadline is November 17th.  

PAC volunteers will sort orders and have them 

ready to send home by Monday, December 13th. 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1373776-87217


Hallowe’en Fun at Bothwell 
 

    Your child is welcome to dress in costume on  
Friday, October 29th. As always, please ensure any  
replica weapons are not part of the costume and  

remain at home. We also encourage you to discuss  
with your older children the importance of having  

“G-rated” costumes. There are many movies, series  
and video games that have violent characters and 

themes that are not appropriate for K-7. Thank you  
for helping to ensure we create a fun, safe and  

respectful day together.  
 

Please remember: We have strict health and safety 
guidelines and are not permitted to share any food  

that is brought from home. Please do not send  
anything to share (e.g. cupcakes, donuts, etc.).  

 

Thank you. 


